
Hong Kong Customs College open days
postponed

     â€‹Due to the latest situation in various districts and the possibility
of traffic disruption, the Customs and Excise Department today (November 27)
announced that the Hong Kong Customs College open days originally scheduled
for November 30 and December 1 will be postponed. Ticket holders should keep
the admission tickets. The rescheduling arrangements will be announced on the
department's website (www.customs.gov.hk) later.
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